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WEST TISBURY PARISH COUNCIL 
c/o 21 Hackney Way, Westbury, Wiltshire, BA13 2GE 

01373 864127 e: westtisburypc@aol.com 
 
 
17th June 2015 
 
Mr J Watling  
Deputy Returning Officer and Head of Electoral Services  
Wiltshire Council  
County Hall  
Bythesea Road  
Trowbridge  
Wiltshire  
BA14 8JN 
 
By email  
 
Dear Mr Watling 
 
Community Governance Review  
 
I am writing in respect of the Community Governance Review.  This issue has been 
widely and fully debated by West Tisbury Parish Council and a number of 
discussions have taken place with Tisbury Parish Council. 
 
Following these discussions the Parish Council has now resolved its position in 
respect of the options for the review.  I am directed by the Chairman and members 
of the Parish Council to inform you of the resolution, which was passed at a meeting 
of the PC held on 4th June 2015.  I copy for you below the relevant extract from the 
minutes: 
 
Community Governance Review – Members debated the options for a review of the 

boundaries in Tisbury and West Tisbury.  It was proposed by Cllr Little, seconded by Cllr 

Matthews and: 

 

RESOLVED: That following extensive discussions the preference of West Tisbury Parish 

Council would be to relocate the more urban areas of the parish to Tisbury Parish 

Council with West Tisbury Parish Council taking responsibility for the rural areas.  This 

would better reflect the differing nature of the parish councils whilst ensuring that 

neither parish suffered any financial disadvantage.  

 

 
The next meeting of the parish council is on Thursday 2nd July 2015 and I would be 
pleased to pass on your response/comments and any update as to the Community 
Governance Review process to the members at that meeting.  
 
I look forward to hearing from you,  
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Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Nicola Duke  
Parish Clerk  
For and on behalf of  
West Tisbury Parish Council  
 
 
Cc Cllr Tony Deane (by email) 
 Sandra Harry, Clerk to Tisbury Parish Council (by email) 
 
 


